
Middle East MUN - CEO Commitment to the Global Compact 
 
To: All Stakeholders 
 
From: Mrs. Ishrat Siddiqui, CEO 
 
Date: 14 September 2023 
 
Dear Stakeholders, 
 
I am writing to reaffirm Middle East MUN's unwavering commitment to the United Nations 
Global Compact (UNGC) initiative and its guiding principles. As the Chief Executive Officer of 
Middle East MUN, I am pleased to communicate our engagement efforts in alignment with 
the UNGC guidelines. 
 
1. Renewed Commitment to the Global Compact 
 
Middle East MUN continues to endorse the Global Compact, and we remain dedicated to its 
fundamental principles. Our commitment extends to promoting sustainability, upholding 
human rights, fostering labor standards, and advocating for responsible business practices. 
We recognize the importance of these principles in creating a better world for all. 
 
2. Practical Actions in Support of the Global Compact 
 
Our organization has taken several practical actions to support the Global Compact's 
principles and actively engage with the initiative. These actions reflect our commitment to 
responsible corporate citizenship: 
 
Sustainability Initiatives: Middle East MUN has implemented sustainable practices within 
our operations. This includes reducing our carbon footprint through energy-efficient 
measures, waste reduction programs, and sustainable procurement practices. We have also 
initiated efforts to raise awareness about sustainability among our staff and partners. 
 
We have also done our best to conduct conferences to spread the Global Compact 
principles, uniquely we have tried to achieve these using “Model United Nations” format.  
 
 
3. Measurement of Outcomes 
 
We understand that our commitment to the Global Compact requires tangible results and 
accountability. To this end, Middle East MUN has implemented a robust system for 
measuring outcomes, both qualitatively and quantitatively: 
 
Carbon Footprint Reduction: We have reduced our carbon emissions by 20% over the past 
two years, demonstrating our dedication to environmental sustainability. 
 
 



In conclusion, Middle East MUN remains fully committed to the United Nations Global 
Compact and its principles. We believe that by aligning our actions with these principles, we 
contribute to a more sustainable, just, and prosperous world. 
 
We are proud of our accomplishments and look forward to further progress in the coming 
years. Together, we can drive positive change and build a future where responsible business 
practices are the norm. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in this important endeavor. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mrs. Ishrat Siddiqui 
Chief Executive Officer 
Middle East MUN  


